

November 1, 2010

Supervisor Norma Santiago El Dorado County Government Center 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisor Santiago:

Please accept my resignation from Tahoe Resource Conservation District board. I have been honored to serve on the TRCD board for the past five years.

It has been a pleasurable experience working with the TRCD board and with District Manager Dave Roberts. The entire TRCD team has been a great group of people to work with and I will continue to stay involved and engaged on an informal basis.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

Heather Segale

Luth Degalo

TRCD Board Member 2005 - 2010

Education and Outreach Director, UC Davis Tahoe Environmental Research Center

November 2, 2010

Norma Santiago, District V Supervisor

**El Dorado County** 

3368 Lake Tahoe Blvd., Suite 102

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

RE: Resignation from Tahoe Resource Conservation District (TRCD) Board

Ms. Santiago,

This notice is to inform you that I will be resigning from my appointment to the TRCD Board of Directors, effective at the end of my term. I am most willing to serve on this Board until the time a replacement is confirmed for my position.

It has been my pleasure to serve on this Board. I am excited about the work the Board and staff have completed and the many plans in place for the future.

Sincerely,

**Barbara Childs**